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March 21, 2021 
 
Hello Families, 
 
I have to express how thankful I am that our school is taking one step closer to being 
“normal.”  Last week, we had excellent participation to begin the short season for our girls 
softball and boys baseball teams.  It was awesome to see these athletes outside playing a 
game that has been missed by many for far too long.  We are also in the process of organizing 
opportunities for our younger students to participate in after school athletics.  More information 
to come. 
 
At this point in the year, we still do not know if our students will be participating in CAASPP state 
testing.  I should have more information to you within the next few weeks. 
 
I want to remind you we have our spring break from April 5-9. 
 
I would like to wrap up this short message by congratulating Mistletoe’s former Principal, 
Heather Armelino, as the new Superintendent for the Enterprise Elementary School District 
beginning the 2021-2022 school year.  Congratulations Mrs. Armelino! 
 
Make it a great week. 
 
Clint Johnson 
Principal 
 

   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


